GP RETIREMENT – BRO TAF LMC ADVICE NOTE
GP Retirement and the GMS Contract

Returning to Work after Retirement

GPs who wish to return to work after retirement are no longer required to take a one month break. This provides greater flexibility for those GPs who wish to take their NHS pension and return to work in the NHS. 

There are conditions which must be met in order for GPs to receive their NHS pension and return to work: 
-
You must take a break of one day from all NHS posts, and 
- 
You must not work more than an aggregate of 16 hours a week in the NHS in the month following retirement. The NHS Pensions Agency states that the onus is on the GP to prove that this condition has been met. 
GPs do not need to come off the Medical Performers List in order to access their NHS pension. They simply have to retire from pensionable employment. 

Pensions
Information about pension benefits is available from the NHS Pensions Agency, telephone: 01253 774774.  NHS Pensions Agency staff are qualified to advise individual GPs about their pensions.  Please note that the LMC is not equipped or indemnified to give GPs detailed pensions advice.

Financial Planning

Retirement will usually involve GPs in future financial planning and GPs are advised to consult their accountants or other financial service providers (such as BMA Services).  Please note that the LMC is not equipped or indemnified to give GPs  financial advice.
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